
Memorandum 

 
   To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

 

   From: Sue I. Bostwick 

 

   Date: November 10, 2022 

 

   Re: Resolution – 2022 Veterans Millage Rate Request 

 

 

 

 

I have attached the resolution for the 2022 L-4029, Millage Request, for the county’s veterans’ millage that was 

approved by the electors on November 8th. The rate to be levied has come from the Veterans Administration, 

which they are requesting .0564 mills. The timing of the request is based on the final approval of the 

Certification of the Election, from the County Clerk’s office. This will help expedite the billing process with the 

cities and townships.  

 

If you have any question regarding this matter, please contact me. 


